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I am a lifelong resident of the State of Oregon and I oppose this bill. The state of 

Oregon cannot afford to continue giving free handouts to those who aren't even 

residents of this country at a cost to the taxpayers. How much will this cleven cost? I 

see no financial statement regarding this bill. This tells me of the intent to sign a 

blank check to give free handouts to illegals with no regard for the actual residents of 

the state. There are many residents who don't qualify for food stamps (SNAP) while 

they have to make choices of buying things like food or medication and paying bills 

that continue to increase. We need to help those who are residents before we even 

think of helping illegals. Please vote NO on this bill  


